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DATE:  October 7,  2024 

MOVED BY Councillor Rang 

SECONDED BY Councillor 

Whereas there have been a growing number of complaints from residents and 
businesses concerning the amount of litter in the downtown core and the 
downtown core is a major driver of economic activity and current trash 
receptacles may be insufficient to address the growing challenge; 

Therefore be it resolved that Staff be directed to study the feasibility and cost of 
adding receptacles – or replacing existing receptacles – to better address this 
challenge. 


